

December 16, 2020

## VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND FEDERAL EXPRESS

Ms. Melanie A. Bachman, Esq., Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re: DOCKET NO. 496

## Dear Attorney Bachman:

This office represents Tarpon Towers II, LLC ("Tarpon"). Tarpon is in receipt of your correspondence, dated December 14, 2020, in which the Connecticut Siting Council ("Council") requests an extension of time until January 30, 2021, to finish the Council's completeness review of the Application filed in the above captioned docket. Tarpon consents to this request.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Very truly yours,

Jesse A. Langer